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September 2025 

Works notice 

Tourello Loop signalling works 

Works are continuing to re-establish a passing loop at Tourello, creating 
an important passing point for passenger and freight trains as part of the 
Murray Basin Rail Project.  

What we’re doing 

Works in Clunes and Creswick include:  

• Testing new signalling equipment 

• Generators will be required to run 24 hours a day from Monday 15 September to Friday 28 September to 
provide temporary power to test this new signalling equipment. 

What to be aware of 

There may be additional noise during this time.  

How we’re minimising impacts 

Noise  

We monitor noise levels to ensure they are within the Environment Protection Authority (EPA) noise control 
guidelines.  

Keeping you informed 

To find out more about the Murray Basin Rail Project, please visit bigbuild.vic.gov.au/projects/ murray-basin-rail-
project  

You can call 1800 105 105 (24 hours a day, 7 days a week) for more information. 

 

 


